
ARRA Transportation Enhancement Projects Complete 

In October, contractors finished work on the New York Street brick street reconstruction project and the Clinton Parkway Shared Use Path 
replacement project.  Both are Transportation Enhancement reimbursable grant projects, 100% funded by KDOT through ARRA (American 
Recovery and Reinvestment Act).   

 

New York Street Project Details: Brick restoration of 3 blocks of New York Street from 9th Street to 12th Street including intersections at 9th, 10th, 
11th and 12th St.  New stone curb was installed in the 1200 block to replace the deteriorated curb.  The neighborhood has been very receptive of 
the project. 

 

   

 



Clinton Parkway Shared Use Path Project Details: Reconstruction of the 8 ft wide asphalt sidewalk with a 10’ wide concrete path.  The project 
extended along the south side of Clinton Parkway from Inverness to K-10, the north side of Clinton Parkway from K-10 to Lake Point Drive, the 
north side of Clinton Parkway from Hartford to Inverness and the north side of Clinton Parkway from Kasold to Lawrence Avenue.  

    

     


